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Newsletter No 3 - May 2024 
 
Now the Qld Winter School 2024 is only a few weeks away, we are busy putting in the final touches. There 
are some deadlines to consider and items for the WS Ceilidh and the Fancy Dress Social to prepare. And 
there is some good news; Over 100 dancers have already booked into the Winter School, but we have 
space for more. If you know of anyone who has missed the deadline but still would like to join in, let them 
know that there is a small window for them to register here. 
 

 

Garment Orders: If you wish to purchase one of our WS Logo embroidered garments (t-shirt, polo-
shirt, jackets or hoodie) please do so before 31 May 2024. Please make sure of your garment sizing as 
no exchange will be possible. Check our sizing guide and order on our webpages for T-shirts and Polo-
Shirts or Jackets and Hoodies . Fill in an order form or send us an email message (see below). 
 

  

 
 

Final Winter School Fees: Thank you to all who have registered to join us at the WS 24 and who have 
already paid their final WS fees. If you have not done this yet, please send in your final payment as 
soon as possible. 
 

 
 

WS 24 Ceilidh: Wednesday night at the WS 24 is Ceilidh night. If you and your friends can provide a 
suitable entertaining item for the night, please let Sally know (emails to 
smau2232@icloud.com) to be considered for the night’s programme.  
 

 
 

Fancy Dress night: Thursday night at the WS is Fancy Dress night. 
The fabulous theme is “The Fabulous Fifties” i.e. the relevant 
decade last century not our average age. And so many ideas to 
choose from! How can we decide what to wear? Time to put on 
your thinking caps.             
 

 
 

Newsletter 4 will come out soon with further details on transport from Brisbane to Gatton. We will ask 
you about your airport arrival and departure times to find the best time to organise a special bus out to 
the WS 24 venue in Gatton.   
 

 
We are all looking forward to dancing with all of you at our Qld Winter School at Gatton. 
 
Best regards and happy dancing! 

From the Queensland Winter School Committee 2024 
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